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Montana State Library 

Memo 
To: State Library Commission Members  

From: Karen Strege 

Date: 12/19/2007 

Re: Department Evaluations 

In this mailing, you will find a brief evaluation of the Talking Book Library’s (TBL) progress in 
meeting the objectives in its long-range plan.  This information was collected during a half-
day meeting with TBL staff members.  This mailing also includes an evaluation of the steps 
the Library Development Department (LDD) took in meeting their objectives.  LDD staff 
members met for two days in October to review the plan and their activities. 
 
To remind you, Dr. Mary Bushing is currently studying the Library and Information Services 
Department and will present her findings to you at your February meeting.  I will give an 
update of this evaluation at your December meeting.  We plan to use similar methodology to 
evaluate the NRIS program. 
 
Also included in the mailing are the recommendations of the PEEL Grant Advisory Committee. 
 


